
SHARE THE HARVEST with your 
LEFC family! If you have extra 
produce from your garden, drop 
it off at the tables in the lobby 
on Sunday mornings throughout 
the summer. Feel free to give and 
take from the abundance!

FIRST TIME HERE? We would love to meet you! Scan the QR code to introduce yourself 
or stop by the Welcome Desk to say hello! We have a gift bag for you, complete with 
homemade cookies and fruit snacks! We also have free coffee and tea in the café. Just 
turn left when you enter the main doors. It’s around the corner to the left across from 
the baptistry pond.

MONTHLY PRAYER GUIDES 
Join us as we pray with our 
global partners! Prayer guides for 
August are available on the tables 
by the auditorium entrances. 

CONNECT WITH US! If you are looking for help taking next steps 
in your faith or involvement at LEFC, or if you have a prayer or care 
request to share, don't hesitate to reach out! Scan the QR code or go 
to lefc.net/connectwithus!

USHERS NEEDED Would you 
like to be a part of making 
everyone feel welcome on Sunday 
mornings? We are looking to add 
some smiling faces to our team 
of ushers! To learn more about 
serving, contact Barry Martin.

bpmartin5@icloud.com

What's Happening at LEFC

MEN'S BREAKFAST Hey men! 
Join us for a free breakfast and 
fellowship in the Crossover Room 
this Saturday, August 9, from 
7-9AM. The event is free, but 
please RSVP online by August 7!

lefc.net /men

lefc.net/reengage

RE:GENERATION is a Christ-
centered, gospel-based recovery 
ministry. If you are ready to take 
the first step towards healing 
and finding new life, we invite 
you to join this 12-step program 
starting August 27. Classes are 
held weekly on Wednesdays from 
7-8:30PM. A children's program 
for infants through 4th grade is 
available if needed. Registration is 
open through August 13. Visit our 
website for more information! 

lefc.net/regeneration

WOMEN'S BIBLE FELLOWSHIP  
Our next semester of WBF will be 
held on Thursdays this fall from 
September 18 to November 20  
for morning (9AM), evening 
(7PM), and virtual classes. We 
are excited to dive into the book 
of Titus together! The cost is $20 
per person with WBF Kids for 
infants through age 6 available 
for an additional fee during the 
AM session. NEW THIS YEAR: 
Any requests for WBF Kids after 
registration closes will be placed 
on a waitlist pending staffing 
availability. Registration closes 
on September 7! Stop by our 
website or the connection counter 
for more info or to sign up!

lefc.net/wbf

TEAM 127 POOL PARTY Is your 
family involved with or interested 
in adoption or foster care? If so, 
join us for a picnic and pool party 
at 3PM on Sunday, August 17, at 
327 North New Street, Lititz. This 
event is free and includes a catered 
meal and an on-duty lifeguard. 
Please RSVP online by August 10!

lefc.net/team127

LADIES' CAR CARE DAY will 
be held at LEFC on Saturday, 
September 6. A team of volunteers 
will be on hand to change your 
oil and perform a visual check of 
your vehicle. To sign up for an 
appointment, contact Andy Derr!

andy.derr@gmail.com, 610-597-7580

WELCOME LIZZ! We are pleased to introduce our newest staff member, 
Lizz Cagno! Lizz recently came on board as our Children's Ministry Assistant 
Director. She will be working with the KidMin team to help onboard and 
orient new shepherds, oversee the KidMin welcome area, and help to plan 
family events. Lizz and her husband Caleb, along with their young daughter, 
have been attending LEFC together for the past few years. You may also 
recognize her as our Monday evening women's REFIT instructor. Lizz has a 
heart for making children feel seen and welcomed and is excited to minister 
to families here at LEFC! You can reach her at lizz.cagno@lefc.net.

Staff News

Welcome!

RE|ENGAGE is an enrichment 
program for all marriages - the 
healthy, the struggling, and the 
broken. Classes will be held at 
LEFC on Wednesdays at 7PM 
from August 27 to December 17. 
Spots are almost filled! Stop by 
the website for more info and to 
register! If the class is full, you can 
opt to be added to a waitlist.
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